
CONSULTATION ON REGULATION IMPACT STATEMENT

To: ALL AADA MEMBERS

As highlighted in our Media Release of Monday 17 December 2018, the Mid-Year Economic and Fiscal 
Outlook (MYEFO) 2018-19 included a government commitment to develop an Automotive Industry Code of 
Conduct.

Today, Ministers The Hon Karen Andrews MP and Senator the Hon Michaelia Cash released a Regulatory 
Impact Statement on the franchise relationships between distributors and new car dealers. A public 
consultation process will now follow, with submissions due by 13 February 2019.

The process will include a roundtable in Canberra with industry representatives and feedback submission

The Regulatory Impact Statement can be found at: https://consult.industry.gov.au/industry-growth/franchise-
relationships-between-distr/

The Media Release can be found at: https://www.minister.industry.gov.au/ministers/karenandrews/media-
releases/supporting-competitive-new-car-retailing-sector  

For further information, please contact:

James Voortman
Executive Director Communications & Policy
Australian Automotive Dealers Association Ltd.
E: jvoortman@aada.asn.au
M: +61 452 535 696
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